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Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Fegulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Docket No.: 50-131

Dear Mr., Miller:

As requested in your letter of August 26, 1980, we are
submitting Revision 2 of our Physical Security Plan.
Please substitute Page 12 of our plan dated August 1,

1979, with the enclosed revision.

Sinzerely,
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R. L. TURCOTTE
Director
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